
Town of Lyme 
Planning Board 

1 High Street, P.O. Box 126 
Lyme, NH  03768 

Telephone: 795-2661 Fax:  795-4637 
 
 

PLANNING BOARD AGENDA 
 Thursday, June 08, 2017 

 
The Lyme Planning Board will meet on Thursday, June 08, 2017 at 7:00 PM at the 
Municipal Offices at 1 High Street to consider the following items: 
 
 
Item 1) Steep Slope Review of a proposed replacement septic system for Joseph Miller 
and Barbara Wilson at 28 Shoestrap Road, Tax map 402 Lot 28. (As required by section 
8.24 of the Lyme Zoning Ordnance) 
 
Item 2) Acceptance of the Minutes from May 25th, 2017 
 
Item 3) Discussion of Master Plan Housing Chapter. 
 
Item 4) Discussion of Zoning Amendments.  
 
Item 5) New Business.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
David A Robbins 
Planning and Zoning Administrator  
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